From: on behalf of

To:

Subject: Southborough and High Brooms Neighbourhood Development Plan

Attachments: FW Camp Field Birchwood Avenue.msq

Fw Camp Field Birchwood Avenue.msq Camp Field Birchwood Avenue.msq

Importance: High

Dear Cllr Stewart.

I have been given your details by the Town Clerk at the Council as a contact regarding the above. I am acting for Mr J Foster who has received a letter from Nick Woollett, the Chair of the Southborough & High Brooms Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group, regarding including some of his land as a local green space (copy attached).

We have responded to this letter via email and sent 2 further follow-up emails but they have not been read by Nick Wollett. Also we have noticed in the letter that the telephone number for the Town Clerk is incorrect, the number on the letter is for a Council in Hertfordshire. Would you be kind enough to telephone so that I can discuss these matters with you as we are keen to ensure that our Clients comments regarding the inclusion of their land within the Plan is taken into consideration.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours,

Alan Madgwick

Madgwick & Dottridge,
The Farm Office,
Barden Dell Farm,
Barden Road, Bidborough,
Tunbridge Wells, Kent
TN3 0LJ

Tel. 01892 510111